Jocko Valley Irrigation District
Arlee, Montana

September 11, 2013

Ms. Patti Kugler

Lake County Treasurer
Lake County Courthouse
Polson, MT

Dear Ms. Kugler,

In a duly noticed meeting, the Jocko Valley Irrigation District met September 9, 2013, and
considered their 2014 Administrative Assessment. The 2014 Administrative Assessment rate for
the Jocko Valley Irrigation District was set at $9.00 per acre, due to litigation costs incurred in
defending themselves from lawsuits filed against them by the Western Montana Water Users
Association and the Flathead Joint Board of Control. The Operation and Maintenance

Assessment will remain at $26.00 per acre.
Sincerely,

K erg ) s

Kerry Doney
Chairman, Jocko Valley Irrigation District.

CC: Gordon Wind, CME/FIIP
Michelle Little Boy, CME/FIIP



